2009 MULSA Annual Meeting: May 26, 2009 at 2:30 p.m.

18 total attending.

- Welcome
- The minutes from the 2008 meeting were read.
- It was decided that the MULSA constitution needed to be revised to include the Celebration of Service. There was a discussion of MULSA-sponsored parties we should not cancel any major parties, but something small may have to go. Combine New Tea w/Halloween? Budget. We will ask our membership soon.
- State Historical Society will be welcome to be involved event after their move.
- Picnic to be held June 26th at the Gordon Shelter of Stevens Park. We're having a theme contest that ends June 4th. There will a silent auction for a beneficiary to be determined later.
- Ballot nominees were read and the ballots were passed out.
- Financial report given by Jack Batterson.
- Lounge Report read by Tammy Green in Colleen Smith's absence.
- MUSE annual report given by Karla Geerlings.
- Community Service report given by Cindy Cotner.
- Book Sale report given by Ruthe Morse.
- Question New monies.

Vote Results: Elections at 3:00 p.m.

Vice-President/President Elect – Rachel Brekhaus

Secretary – Colleen Smith

Treasurer – Jack Batterson

Social Co-Chair – Ruthe Morse

Staff Room Chair – Tammy Green

Courtesy Chair – Delores Fisher

Muse Co-Editors – Karla Geerlings & Rebecca Schedler

Community Service Chair – Steve Clayton

Book Sale Co-Chair – Sandy Schiefer